
Unity in Diversity Clubs - Cameroon


31st January 2021


The Unity in Diversity Club/GBHS Mendong/Cameroun is pleased to celebrate together with the global 
community of “Unity in Diversity” the first day of "Love and Oneness”.


They celebrated it with enthusiasm with a bilingual round table,  English and French, where everyone 
presented his point of view on "love and oneness”.


That theme was particularly appreciated by the Principal of the Government Bilingual High 
School(GBHS) of Mendong


From the Unity in Diversity team in Cameroon;


GMHS Mendong

ADES(Association pour le Développement et l'Encadrement Sanitaire)


Photo album click here.
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